
Traffic Commission

City of Racine

Meeting Agenda - Final

City Hall

730 Washington Ave.

Racine, WI  53403

www.cityofracine.org

Chairman Jim Kaplan

Nicole Larsen 

Charles French

John Heckenlively 

Mark Yehlen

Dave Wohlgemuth

Robert Mozol

City Hall, Room 3034:00 PMMonday, March 16, 2015

Call To Order

Approval of Minutes for the January 19, 2015 Meeting

New Business

1. 15-00112 Subject: Communication from Christopher Olley, St. Catherine's High 

School, requesting parking restriction changes at 1200 Park Avenue. 

Christopher Olley invited to the meeting.

2. 15-00125 Subject: Communication from the Alderman of the 1st District, on 

behalf of the Walden lll School students, requesting a 4-way stop at the 

intersection of 10th Street and Center Street.  Alderman Coe invited to 

the meeting.

3. 14-10625 Subject: Communication from the Alderman of the 2nd District 

requesting referral to the Traffic Commission a request to remove the 

east/west stop signs on De Koven Avenue at Mead Street.  Alderman 

Sarrazin invited to the meeting.

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission on October 20, 2014:  

Defer

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission on November 17, 

2014:  Recommends that the request to remove the stop signs on the 

east and west approaches of the intersection of De Koven Avenue and 

Mead Street be approved.

Fiscal Note: The estimated cost of this signage change will result in a 

removal cost of $100 and no annual maintenance cost.

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission on January 19, 2015:  

Defer
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4. 14-10626 Subject: Communication from the Alderman of the 2nd District 

requesting referral to the Traffic Commission a request to add stop signs 

on De Koven Avenue at Franklin Street, making it a four-way stop. 

Alderman Sarrazin invited to the meeting.

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission on October 20, 2014:  

Defer

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission on November 17, 

2014:  Receive and file.

Fiscal Note:  N/A

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission on January 19, 2015: 

Defer

5. 15-00201 Subject: (Direct Referral) Communication from Bill Folstrom requesting 

No Parking restrictions on 8th Street, south side, from Washington 

Avenue to Marquette Street.
 

6. 15-00237 Subject: (Direct Referral) Communication from Robert Mozol wishing to 

discuss a right-turn lane at the intersection of Douglas Avenue and 

Goold Street for westbound traffic.
 

Next Meeting Date - April 20, 2015 at 4:00 PM in Room 303 at City Hall

Adjournment

If you are disabled and have accessibility needs or need information interpreted for 

you, please contact the Department of Public Works, (262) 636-9122, at least 48 hours 

prior to this meeting.
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